
NOTICE OF HEARING 

November 19, 2019 

10:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO:   Members, Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure    

FROM:  Jared Golden, Chairman   

DATE:  Tuesday, November 12, 2019  

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure will hold a 

hearing titled, “Smart Construction: Increasing Opportunities for Small Businesses in 

Infrastructure.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, November 19, 2019 

in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

 

Advanced construction technology like GPS enabled equipment, 3D digital design software like 

Building Information Modeling, and proptech enable construction companies, civil engineers, and 

developers to build infrastructure that is safer, energy efficient, and sustainable at lower costs. The 

hearing will explore advancements in smart construction technology and opportunities for small 

businesses to play a major role in improving America’s infrastructure.  

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, November 18, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.   

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Meagan Sunn, Professional Staff Member for 

the Committee, at 202-225-4038. 

 


